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Baldwin women’s Methodist college has organized the Alumni Meet on 

4
th

 may 2019 (Saturday) in seminar hall. The alumni meet is conducted every 

year in order to reconnect with the Alumni and celebrate their success and 

various achievements. 

The Alumni started arriving in college by 9.00 a.m. and they were 

received by the registration team and union members. We had 30 alumni 

participating in the meet. 

ON 4TH MAY 

2019 - 

SATURDAY 



 

The programme was conducted my our college president Mary Sandhya 

and our union members conducted few games for them they enjoyed it and 

remembered their college days they use to do it of others, they enjoyed dancing 

on the stage.

 



    SHARING MEMORIES  

 

 

     

 



The Alumni were invited to the dais to share their experiences and some 

of the thoughts expressed by them were 

ü Felt very happy and joyful. 

ü Appreciated that the programme was organized. 

ü Felt happy while seeing the college again.  

ü Shared their employment details.  

ü Recollected the services rendered by the senior faculty members 

when they were in the college  Academic help given by all the staff 

members. 

ü One of the alumni suggested to have the Alumni Meet during 

winter so as to have more number of participants in the 

programme. 

  Finally, at the end of the programme, Vote of Thanks was given by 

Deepika our cultural secretary.  
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